
From: Don Martin <dempc@prodigy.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:44 AM 
To: James Bradshaw <James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov> 
Cc: 'Dennis J. Kelly' <dkellyfcclaw1@comcast.net> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]: NCE MX Group 124 
 
Jim, 
 
One Day Church Project has decided that it WILL NOT amend its application or seek to 
modify its construction permit at this time. One Day Church Project is terminating the 
Settlement Agreement with Southern Minnesota Catholic Radio, and withdrawing its 
Petition for Reconsideration filed March 30, 2023. 
 
Regards, 
Don 
 
Law Office of Donald E. Martin 
Broadcast & Media Law  
P.O. Box 8433  
Falls Church, Virginia 22041 
Phone 703-642-2344  
Fax 703-940-0473 
 
This confidential message is from an attorney and intended exclusively for the named 
recipient(s). It may include proprietary and/or confidential information. Any unauthorized 
review, reproduction or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this message in error, please delete it and contact the sender immediately 
 
 


